
Dear Productivity Commission, 

I am a working mother with three children , one of them had down syndrome. I am married 
and have a mortgage. 

My husband has worked in the auto components industry for the last 15 years. It would be 
devastating for him to lose is job for our family. If no support us given , where will all these 
people find work . THESE JOBS ARE LOST FOREVER!! With most jobs you apply for now 
are casual, how much uncertainty should be placed on families just to pay a mortgage and 
put food in the table !!!! 

Our country's future must be about making things here.MANUFACTURING OUR OWN IS 
SO IMPORTANT. We as a country rely more and more on imports. 

This issue should be raised at the highest level . 
I can only hope that the workers are not the ones 
To pay for a POOR decision made by government. 
Thank you for your time. 

Kind Regards, 
Judi Blackwell 
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